
HHSS Celebrates Earth Day!

 On April 22, students at HHSS will be beautifying 
the school grounds by spending a small, but 
essential bit of time picking up unsightly trash and 
potential recyclables. This civic-minded activity 
helps to ignite life-long concern for the environment 
and build connections between students, teachers 
and our natural world.

Many thanks to the HHSS 
Green Earth Club and the 
Leadership Classes for 
making this activity possible!
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